
 
 CONTACT REPORT 

 
 

   

TO: Brad Schaeffer FROM: Carrie Laviolette 

DATE: 03/01/16 
TT FILE/ 
PROJECT: 

112IC05958 Pennsylvania Pipeline 
Project 

CONTACT: Rick Craig TITLE:  

AFFILIATION: West Goshen Township PHONE: 610-696-5266, ext. 4122 

ADDRESS:  E-MAIL:   

CC:  SUBJECT: Followup of Act 167 Letter  

   

SUMMARY: 
 
Rick Craig from West Goshen Township (610-696-5266, ext. 4122) returned a call to Tetra Tech 
and left a voicemail at 1:55 pm on Tuesday, March 1, 2016.   Acknowledged he received the 
Sunoco letter which was sent to him along with the photographs.   Stated it’s not sufficient for him 
to determine if Tetra Tech is in compliance with their Storm Water and Flood Plain Ordinances. 
Rick stated there are no design details, no E&S controls, and no storm water management 
information whatsoever.  He cannot issue a letter of consistency without that information.  In 
addition, Tetra Tech indicated that the pipeline will cross a 100 year floodplain.  That requires a 
special exception from our zoning hearing board.   Again, not consistent with Flood Plain 
Ordinance.  Will need all information before issuing any letter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTION ITEMS:  None 


